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Avoid driving when high winds are 

predicted or present. High winds can 

easily push a car out of its lane of travel or 

off the road. The larger the vehicle, the more 

susceptible it will be to the force of the wind.  

If you are driving when high winds occur, pull 

safely off of the road and seek shelter in a 

building.  Being in a parked car is safer than 

being outside; however, being in a building is 

safer than being in a car.

During and after periods of high winds, be 

cautious of debris in the roadway and 

downed or low-hanging utility wires.
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